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Carnegie Mellon University Delegation Visits DTU

From March 14 - 17, DTU met with a delegation from CMU, led by Dr. John Kang and Professor Anthony Lattanze, ISR, to accredit the CMU program at DTU. 
Initiated in 2008, this advanced IT program has already been highly beneficial in the education of a brand new labor force in Network Engineering, Software Technology and Information Systems at the undergraduate level and Information Technology at the college level. 
 

The DTU & CMU signing ceremony
The CMU delegation visited DTU classes to talk with lecturers and students. DTU student Capstone projects were accredited directly by Dr. John Kang and Professor Anthony Lattanze before implementation. Two big events, an IT Gala Opening Ceremony and a seminar: “The CMU Program, a Four-Year Review” were also held on March 17. 
The CMU delegation had a great time visiting and working at DTU. 
(Media Center)
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